
 

 

 
 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1434/21-22                                                      17.05.2021 

 

CIRCULAR (KG) 
Dear Parents, 
 

Sub: Virtual tour to Dubai Dolphinarium on 20th May 2021 
 

Warm greeting from LPS Kindergarten!  

 

Keeping in mind the emotional well-being of our students during this unusual time, 

especially for our younger ones, LPS Kindergarten is organizing a virtual tour to 

Dubai Dolphinarium on 20th May, 2021, between 10 AM to 11 AM. 

 

We hope this virtual tour will allow a different quality of interaction amongst students 

and will facilitate positivity and happiness in their mind. We do believe our students 

will be delighted to witness the dolphins perform. 

 

In order to make this tour a fun-filled and exciting one we request you to keep a 

picnic bag, cap, snacks and a bottle of juice or water ready for the students. 

 

Looking forward for your support and co-operation as always. 

 
 
With regards, 
 
 
 
Sd/ 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 

 


